
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF BUDGET 
 
Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Board of Directors for 
the Kiowa Fire Protection District, County of Elbert, State of Colorado, for the ensuing year of 
2024.  A copy of such budget has been filed in the District’s Administrative Office located at Kiowa 
Fire Station #1, 403 County Road 45, Kiowa, Colorado 80117, where same is open for public 
inspection.  The final budget was scheduled to be adopted at a regular scheduled meeting of the 
Board of Directors for the Kiowa Fire Protection District, County of Elbert, State of Colorado, to 
be held at Kiowa Fire Station #1, 403 County Road 45, Kiowa, Colorado 80117, on December 13, 
2023, at the hour of 7:00 p.m., or as soon as possible thereafter.  Due to the passage of SB23B-
001, deadline dates have shifted, therefore the public hearing for final budget adoption will take 
place at a regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors for the Kiowa Fire Protection 
District, County of Elbert, State of Colorado, to be held at Kiowa Fire Station #1, 403 County Road 
45, Kiowa, Colorado 80117, on January 10, 2024 at the hour of 7:00 pm or as soon as possible 
thereafter.  Any interested elector of the Kiowa Fire Protection District, County of Elbert, State 
of Colorado, may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto any 
time prior to the final adoption of the budget. 
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